
 

News Release 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FORMAL COMPLAINT AGAINST 

JUDGE JENNIFER K. FISCHER  

 

On July 23, 2025, the Minnesota Board on Judicial Standards (“Board”) filed a formal 

complaint against District Court Judge Jennifer K. Fischer with the Minnesota Supreme Court. 

Judge Fischer is a judge of the Eighth Judicial District of the State of Minnesota. Her chambers 

are in Kandiyohi County, Minnesota.  

  

In accordance with Rule 8(b), Rules of the Board on Judicial Standards, the Board has 

asked the Chief Justice of the Supreme Court to appoint a three-person panel to conduct a public 

hearing concerning the matter. After the hearing, the panel may dismiss the case or may 

recommend that the Supreme Court issue an order for censure, suspension, or other sanction. See 

Board Rule 11.  

  

Attached are copies of the Board’s formal complaint and Judge Fischer’s answer. 

 

The Board’s rules and other information concerning the Board are available at the 

Board’s website, www.bjs.state.mn.us.  

 

MINNESOTA BOARD ON  
JUDICIAL STANDARDS 

1270 Northland Dr., Suite 160 
Mendota Heights, MN 55120 
Phone 651-296-3999 
Fax 651-688-1865 
judicial.standards@state.mn.us 

Contact: Sara P. Boeshans, Executive Secretary 

Phone:  (651) 296-3999 

E-mail: sara.boeshans@state.mn.us 

Date:   July 23, 2025 

 

For Immediate Release 

http://www.bjs.state.mn.us/

